
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
24 October 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian(s) 
 
As part of the GCSE course, students study numerous aspects of health, 
communicable disease, pathogens and responses to disease.   To enrich this 
aspect of the course, we are taking the Year 10 students to the Thackray Museum 
in Leeds for a talk and tour.  This will be an excellent opportunity to explore how 
medicine and treatment has evolved and to ask questions of the experts of the 
Museum. To accommodate the entire year group we will split Year 10 into two 
groups with one group attending on the morning of Monday 5th November (4A , 
4B and the first half of half of 4C)and the second going on the morning of 
Tuesday 6th November (the second half of 4C, 4D and 4E).   
 
There will be a charge of £14 to cover the Museum and travel expenses.   If this 
could be paid on ParentPay as soon as possible I would be hugely grateful as it 
helps us plan the trip much more effectively.   The coach will leave at 8am on 
both days so students will need to be at school by 7.45am and should be in 
school uniform.   Students will not require packed lunch as we be back at school 
for 12.15. If you have any concerns please email me at 
linklaterj@ripongrammar.com. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Dr Linklater 
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